
 

 

Memorandum 
September 23, 2010 

 

 

 

To: TR-091400 - File 

   

From:  Kathy Hunter, Deputy Assistant Director Transportation Safety 

 

Subject: TR-091400 Tacoma Rail  

Grade Crossing Protective Fund (GCPF) Fencing Project Under the 

Freight House Square Bridge (FF-278) in Tacoma, Washington 

 

 

On October 15, 2009, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 

(Commission) awarded a GCPF grant totaling $20,000 for a project related to installation 

of fencing under the Freight House Square Bridge to prevent trespassers from accessing 

this area and increase safety for trains traveling on the tracks above.  

 

On September 20, 2010, the applicant, Tacoma Rail submitted a request for 

reimbursement in the amount of $20,000 pursuant to Commission order. Along with the 

request for reimbursement, photos were submitted which verify that the project is 

completed according to the specifications outlined in the order approving the grant.  

 

Please close this docket.  

 


